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May 17, 2024 
2nd CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 
TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES OF YORK AVENUE FROM HARGRAVE STREET TO 

DONALD STREET 
 

RE: 2022 DOWNTOWN SIDEWALK RENEWALS AND ASSOCIATED WORKS  
 

 
Please be advised that construction of the sidewalk on York Avenue from Hargrave Street to Donald Street will 
begin soon. 
 
Construction Start Window:  Week of May 27, 2024 
Duration:    Approximately 2 weeks, weather permitting 
 
We will: 

 Excavate the existing curb and sidewalk 
 Construct new concrete curb and sidewalk with paving stone banding 
 Construct new curb ramps and detectable warning surface tiles 

 
During construction: 

 We will maintain two lanes of traffic  
 There will be no on-street parking 
 We will maintain pedestrian access to all properties 

 
Please contact me if you have: 

 Accessibility needs 
 Access and delivery requirements 
 Questions or concerns about the project 

 
You can reach me at 204-794-4357. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Geoff Kerr, C.E.T. 
Technology Services Branch 
 
cc Sherri Rollins, Councillor – Fort Rouge – East Fort Garry Ward 
 R. Weibel, C.E.T. – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Engineering Division 
 M. Warkentin, P. Eng. – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Engineering Division 
 M. Cruz – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 

J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Director’s Office 
 311@winnipeg.ca 
 


